
18-036 QA PRODUCT RECALL – ASSORTED RXBARs FROM EURPAC 
WAREHOUSE SALES 

Date:  17 JAN 2019                                                                                     Recall: # 18-036 

Scope: WORLDWIDE RETAIL FACILITIES 

RXBAR is voluntarily recalling certain flavors of bars because they may contain undeclared peanuts. This recall is 
being initiated out of an abundance of caution after recently receiving consumer reports regarding allergic reactions to 
some flavors. 

Hazard: People who have peanut allergies run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume 
these products. 

Incidents/Injuries: Consumers have reported allergic reactions to these products. 

Description: This recall is limited exclusively to the products and date codes listed below. The Exchange only sold 
the items noted with the astrik (*). 





 

Remedy: People who have purchased affected product and who have peanut allergies should discard the product 
and contact their local retailer or RXBAR for replacement or a full refund 

Consumer Contact: Consumers can contact the RXBAR consumer service team at info@rxbar.com or 1-312- 624-
8200 Monday through Friday, 8:30am CT – 6pm CT and Saturday and Sunday 10am CT – 1pm CT 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchange facilities and other retailers. 

Manufacturer(s): RXBAR 

 


